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Comments: Please STOP THE BOLT PROHIBITION. Fixed anchors / bolts are an essential part of outdoor
climbing, which is a way to connect multiple generations with nature and provide national and state parks with
visitors they wouldn't otherwise get. There are so many ways to protect wildlife while still allowing bolts / fixed
anchors - e.g., closing during nesting season, properly maintaining routes, etc. Please do not prohibit fixed
anchor installation as it will close off climbing to so many current and future climbers, who wont otherwise find a
way to engage with all our parks



